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9th February, 2023 
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
 
SCHOOL UNIFORM 
 
 
I would like to remind you the uniform requirements at Middleton Primary School. We, as do all the schools 
in our academy Trust, insist on children wearing their full and correct uniform and footwear, in line with our 
uniform expectations.  
 
School uniform is an important part of school life as it helps to create and foster a sense of community 
and a feeling of belonging.  It demonstrates to children that there are codes of conduct and dress in 
society, especially in the working environment.  We ask that all parents support us in ensuring that 
their children wear the correct uniform and are smart and presentable.  We ask the children to ensure 
that they take care of their uniform and take pride in their appearance.    
 
The uniform consists of a burgundy cardigan or sweatshirt, preferably with the school logo, a white polo shirt 
or shirt, and grey or black trousers, skirt/pinafore dress or smart shorts. Black shoes, not brightly coloured 
fashion trainers, should also be worn. For PE, the children should only wear school PE uniform – black 
joggers, or shorts, a white polo shirt or t-shirt and plain dark hoodie or sweatshirt.  
 
From next half term PE and Scouts/Cubs will be on a Friday.  Spruce will have a session of PE, followed my 
Maths with Mrs Jean-Jacques, in the afternoon they will start their learning with their scouting session 
followed by a Literacy lesson with Mrs Brunning.  Ash will have their PE session after break and their cub 
session just before celebration assembly, making sure their Maths and English lessons are slotted 
somewhere in between.  Early Years will now, actually, have Healthy Movers on a Friday, so PE kits for Early 
Years will only be needed on a Friday now. 
 
Please also remember, we do have our ‘Pop-Up Uniform Shop’ selling a range of preloved uniform –always 
open during school hours! 
 
Thank you for your support, ensuring school policies are respected and making sure your child is dressed 
appropriately for school each day. 
 
 
 
 
Katy Last 
Interim Head of School (Southwold and Middleton) 
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